
 

 

Thank you Mountainville families for making our Candy Bomber Back to School Night 

such a success! We are so grateful for Gail Halvorsen & the Follow the Flag group!!! & a 

special thanks to Angela Davidson & Marisa Skousen for making it happen! 

 

 
 

We are SO excited for our Fall Festival on Monday from 6-8! Come walk through our 

Pumpkin Walk & see your elementary child’s character pumpkin, get spooked in our 

Spook Alley & enjoy family time! You can still purchase tickets at the door, but if you 

have not pre-ordered food you will only be able to purchase hot dogs, popcorn & hot 

chocolate that night. 

 

 Student Led Conferences are next week! - Oct. 11th from 3:30-5:00 & 5:30-7:00 & Oct. 

12th from 1:00-3:00. No appointments needed. ***Students lead the conferences but 

teachers are there to talk to & get any needed concerns addressed. This is a chance for 

your students to showcase leadership & explain to you what is going on in their school 

life. 

 The Book Fair is Next Week! Come visit our Enchanted Book Fair on Wednesday the 
10th from 3:00-5:00, Thursday the 11th from 3:00-7:00 & Friday the 12th from 12:30-
3:00. Students K-6 don't forget to turn in your coloring pages to be entered in the book 
giveaway and see your art hung in the hallway by the library! Use this link if you would 
like to shop online http://www.scholastic.com/bf/mountainvilleacademy1 

 We need helpers for set up, running cash registers and take down. Come be enchanted 
and taken into a different world by reading a book! 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/mountainvilleacademy1


 Book Fair Volunteer shifts on help counter are: 
Set Up on Monday the 8th from 3:00-4:30  
Running the registers Wednesday the 10th from 3:00-5:00  
Running the registers Thursday the 11th in two shifts 3:00-5:00 and 5:00-7:00 
Running the registers on Friday the 12th from 12:30-3:00 
Take down Friday the 12th from 3:00-4:30. 

 We are wanting to create a list of parents who are willing to substitute here at 

Mountainville. If you are interested – please contact ajohnston@malions.org for more 

details. It’s always rewarding to be where your kids are! 

 If there are any graphic designers who would like to get their volunteer hours by 

helping design our fundraising logo this year, please contact 

kcorrigan@malions.org.  

 Don’t forget – Picture retakes are on Tuesday, Oct. 9th. Forms are available in the 

office. 

 Our Box Tops Contest ends on Oct. 17th – keep bringing in your Box Tops! 

 November Pre-Paid lunches can be purchased on the School Store through Oct. 

12th.  

 It’s Spelling Bee time again!  Word lists can be accessed at the Scripps National Spelling Bee 
site www.spellingbee.com.  The login is jjreeder0626@comcast.net and the password is 
Lions2019.  Teachers will let students know when they can expect to have their class bee.  The 
school wide bee will include grades 4-8 and will be held on November 15th.  It is recommended 
that any serious spellers (grade 4-8) should study all of the grade level words.  For an additional 
fee, any student may sign up for the word club through the Spelling Bee website.  Please contact 
Janice Reeder at jjreeder0626@comcast.net with any questions. 

 

7 HABITS QUOTE OF THE WEEK: October’s Habit of the Month is Begin With the End in Mind 
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